TAKING IN CHARGEAT MOUNT ANVILLE LAWNS, GOATSTOWN
Mount Anville Lawns consists of 19 houses and was constructed in the late 1960’s.
The estate was taken in charge in 1973 by Dublin County Council.

There is a small strip of land as per the attached map (shown grey) which was never taken in charge but was held in trust by the residents of the estate.


A plebiscite was held by the owners of the houses involved under Section 180 of the Planning & Development Act 2000 (as amended), and the majority of the owners have requested the Council to take in charge this strip of land as indicated on drawing number BC-1865-TIC-01.

Owner: Paul Faughnan, Senior Executive Engineer,
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